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MEMORANDUM NO. 2021-046

TO:	 School District Superintendents
	 District Grant Coordinators
	 Curriculum Directors
	 Principals

FROM:	 Shelley Hamel, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:	 April 12, 2021

SUBJECT:	 ESSER I State Education Agency Reserve Grant Opportunity

ESSER I STATE EDUCATION AGENCY RESERVE 
GRANT OPPORTUNITY 
The Wyoming Department of Education  announces the opportunity to apply for remaining ESSER I 
State Education Agency Reserve (SEA reserve) funds. The intent of ESSER I funding is to address the 
impact that COVID-19 has had, and continues to have on elementary and secondary schools. The 
authorizing federal legislation identifies allowable uses of funds related to preventing, preparing for, 
and responding to COVID-19. 

The application can be accessed here. Applications for remaining ESSER I SEA reserve funds will be 
accepted through April 30, 2021, and should be submitted via email to danielle.netzer@wyo.gov. 
Approved grant applications will be funded as received until the funds are depleted.

For more information, contact Danielle Netzer, CARES/CRRSA Grant Manager, at  danielle.netzer@wyo.gov.

Wyoming Department of Education
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002
307-777-7675

Dicky Shanor – Chief of Staff   |   Kari Eakins – Chief Policy Officer   |   Trent Carroll – Chief Operations Officer   |   Shelley Hamel – Chief Academic Officer

Jillian Balow – Superintendent of Public Instruction

https://edu.wyoming.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/ESSER-I-SEA-Reserve-Grant-Application-FILLABLE.pdf
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